
We hope you will join us for Western Maryland's Annual 
Sword of the Lord Conference, September 27-28.  

Dr. Shelton Smith and Dr. Richard Harper will be our 
featured preachers. Dr. Byron Foxx will be leading the 
music.  

This will be our 28th annual Sword Conference.  

God has blessed these meetings in wonderful ways over 
the years and we are looking forward to another great 
conference this year. 


